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What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have started our new book The Jolly Postman. The children are 

very excited and have written some amazing setting descriptions of the deep, dark woods. 

We also have a post office in our classroom which has a big hit.   

 In Maths…We have been learning about time. Year 1 have been sequencing days, months 

and events. Year 2 are working on quarter to, quarter past and reading the time to 5 

minutes. Please practise if possible when you pass a clock.  

In PSHE...We made a very, very special gift to celebrate Father’s Day– we really hope that 

you love them!  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Ms Barnett says that we have all been amazing this week and that she is so proud of us 

for working so hard in class. Due to Father’s Day breakfast there were no normal  

celebrations this week.  

Reminders & Messages  

Please remember wellies on Wednesdays for Welly Wednesday, sun cream  and a hat if 

its hot. Arms and legs are better covered to avoid scratches and stings.  

 

Now that the weather is warming up (hopefully) please remember hats, sun cream and 

water bottles.    

 


